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2 November 2009 
 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Planning (Listed Building and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 
Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 
 
Listed Building Consent Granted 
 
Address:  
59 - 60 Russell Square 
London 
WC1B 4HP 
 
Proposal: 
Installation of a lift to the front lightwell of number 60 Russell Square for disabled access 
from lower ground floor to upper floor levels of building. 
  
Drawing Nos: 4727/13 (Location Plan); PY220/01/B; 02/B; 03/B; and Details of short rise 
platform lift by Saxon (Manufacturer's specification). 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant Listed Building Consent 
subject to the following condition(s): 
 
Conditions And Reasons: 
 
1 The works hereby permitted shall be begun not later than the end of three years 

from the date of this consent. 
 
Reason: In order to comply with the provisions of Section 18 of the Planning (Listed 
Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990. 



   

 
2 All new external and internal works and finishes and works of making good to the 

retained fabric, shall match the existing adjacent work with regard to the methods 
used and to material, colour, texture and profile, unless shown otherwise on the 
drawings or other documentation hereby approved or required by any condition 
attached to this consent. 
 
Reason: In order to safeguard the special architectural and historic interest of the 
building in accordance with the requirements of policy B6 of the London Borough of 
Camden Replacement Unitary Development Plan 2006. 
 

3 The works hereby approved are only those specifically indicated on the drawings 
referred to above. 
 
Reason: In order to safeguard the special architectural and historic interest of the 
building in accordance with the requirements of policy B6 of the London Borough of 
Camden Replacement Unitary Development Plan 2006. 

 
 

Disclaimer 
This is an internet copy for information purposes. If you 
require a copy of the signed original please contact the 
Culture and Environment Department on (020) 7974 5613 
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